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7th September 2023 

Dear First Year Geographer, 

Physical Geography Fieldtrip to Dorset – 17th to 20th October 2023 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the School of Geography and the B.A. in 
Geography. In the second week of term, you will be going on a fieldtrip to Weymouth in Dorset 
which will introduce you to some of the physical geography methods used in the Geographical 
Techniques course. The field trip will be led by Dr Katrin Wilhelm, Dr Sophie Horton, Dr Lorraine 
Wild, and Prof Heather Viles. 

There is no additional cost for this field course. Travel, food and accommodation is paid for by 
the Department, although students will be required to bring their own lunch on the 17th. The field 
course accommodation will be at: 

The Heights Hotel 
Isle of Portland, Nr Weymouth 
Dorset 
DT5 2EN 

For the fieldwork you will need warm and waterproof clothing, sturdy trainers or walking boots, a 
small bag for the fieldwork days and a clipboard if you have one. Further information on the trip 
will be given at the start of term. During the trip, students are expected to share a hotel room. 
Should you require your own room, please inform Miles Burke (undergraduate-
coordinator@ouce.ox.ac.uk) as soon as possible. 

In advance of the fieldtrip, we need to you fill in a medical form with your medical details and 
dietary requirements. Please complete this form by Friday 22nd September. If you have any 
questions about the trip, please email Miles Burke, Undergraduate Coordinator (undergraduate-
coordinator@ouce.ox.ac.uk). 

With best wishes, 

  

Dr Lorraine Wild 

Academic Administrator, School of Geography and the Environment 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=G96VzPWXk0-0uv5ouFLPkRIgVf9qpQ1JpGIbuHITM7FUOUhXTTNMVE9DU1MwV0dDUEdFWjFYUUNGWC4u

